
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
As a direct neighbour of the proposed development above, I wish to object to what appears to be an 
overdevelopment of this site. 
 
Your officers will be aware of the residential nature of the surrounding buildings, and it’s hard to see 
that our quiet enjoyment thereof won’t be influenced by the proposals 
 
The size and design of the proposed building clearly overshadows the Ziggurat with a commensurate 
loss of natural light 
 
I’m naturally concerned about the density of the development and possible affect on pedestrian and 
traffic safety 
 
I would ask the council to consider a more fitting solution for the infill of this site, and 
certainly avoid any increase in height. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Patrick Hayes 
 


